



Information Bulletin

Bulletin #: 12016-057

Date: Dec. 12, 2016

To: District Administrators, Presidents, Technical Directors, Ontario Cup Coordinators

CC: OSA Board of Directors, Staff

From: Robyn McComb, Senior Manager, Events

Subject: OSA accepting bids for 2017 Ontario Cup semi-final hosting sites

The Ontario Soccer Association has recently received inquiries from some District Associations interested in hosting the Ontario Cup Semi-Finals.

To accommodate this interest, the Competitions Management Committee will consider bids for the 2017 Ontario Cup Semi-Finals provided formal bids are submitted to the OSA no later than Wednesday, January 18, 2017.

Bids should be submitted electronically to **Ryan Tuske**.

Click here for a copy of the bid package, including the requirements for hosting an Ontario Cup Semi-Final round.

If you have further questions, please contact Robyn McComb.